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Edleston Primary school have a vacancy for a teaching assistant to support a child with an EHCP. The post is for 32.5 hours per week and is at Grade 4.  The post will last for as long as the child is in school or there is a change in the EHCP plan. Initially it will be working in the foundation stage or / and in Y1.  
We are looking for someone who will be committed to the school and our children, and who will take part in the wider life of our school.  We have high expectations at Edleston, and are looking for someone who will work as a team.  It is a very happy environment here, so a good sense of humour is essential, as is a caring nature.
Ofsted 2020, “The pupils that I spoke with told me that they feel well cared for at this school.  Pupils are happy.  They look after each other and they behave well.  Pupils experience striong and supportive relationships with their teachers and with each other.”
Experience of working with early years children with additional needs is essential. Training will be provided and the successful candidate will be supported by the highly experienced early years team and the SENCo.
At Edleston Primary School we take safeguarding our children extremely seriously. The successful candidate will be required to undergo an enhanced DBS check.
Applications need to be addressed to Mrs Rachael Bagni with an accompanying letter (no more than 2 sides A4) indicating strengths and interests along with relevant experience. Applications must be returned to Edleston Primary School, Denver Avenue, Crewe, CW2 7PX by Monday June 27th by 12.30pm. Interviews are scheduled for the week commencing July 4th 
If you require any further information regarding this position, please contact Mrs Bagni on 01270 910325
Closing Date: 27/06/2022 by 12.30pm.
